BF Steering Committee Minutes 22 September, ‘04 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Scott Voney, Bill Florea, Bob Lerch, Scott Schulte, Scott Hamilton. Never before have we had such a high percentage of Scotts in one meeting!
Meeting ran 3 hours 
 Staff Progress Report


The EPT work has to be delayed since no viable people to do the work are available.

There are plenty of extra newsletters and pens available for people; just ask and you shall receive.


Buildout map work has started (mostly data gathering). This data will be beneficial for the SWSA as well.


Terry was on two radio shows, The Don Stamper Show (KFRU) and The Amy Miller Show (93.9). Both went pretty well, and both are amenable to having me back on whenever we want.
Watershed Tour:


It was suggested that Terry contact the various news organizations to assure the event gets media coverage. After Karen does the intro, Terry will discuss the project, and Bob will talk about the natural features of the watershed.  We also decided it would be good for the steering committee to spread out within the bus so that they’re sitting with the tour participants and can answer questions/participate in discussion.  The map will be numbered corresponding with the tour narrative. The questionnaire was revised, and a short quiz formulated to measure their increase in knowledge.  Bill volunteered to bring the coffee and donuts, and Terry will bring the cold drinks for later in the morning. 


Match:


A chart showing where and how much the match in-kind work time was supposed to be coming from for the first year, and how we’re actually doing for the first year.  Although we’re in decent shape for the first year, our expected expenses were quite a bit lower since we didn’t have the contractual work occurring. The expenses will run up quickly with the SWSA occurring, and we need to pay special attention to making sure we capture all match as required, and we need to map out a strategy to meet the match. 

Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis:


We discussed briefly the SWSA kickoff meeting in two weeks, and decided to set a work session for next week to be ready for the kickoff meeting. 

Stakeholder Committee:


We talked about how it would be good to have more interaction between the Policy Committee and the Stakeholder Committee. Concern was expressed that the Stakeholders might start down a path that is not legally or politically possible (and the Steering Committee would not know that it is not possible).  If some Policy Committee members were present, they could lend their knowledge to help shape a better plan.  Although this type of interaction was planned to happen through the planning process, it’s different if it happens when people are having a discussion versus happening several months later when work has been put into it and it is written up. 


We also decided it would be good to have somebody from the Policy Committee present at the next meeting so that we all learn more about what they know, as well as it would reinforce the importance and role of the Stakeholder Committee in the planning process. 

Next Steering Committee Meeting: 

Date TBD, 9 a.m., Room 139.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Terry Frueh on 12 October, ‘04.

